
Harrington Community Food Bank
204 N 3rd St. 
509-253-4588

email: fbharrington@hotmail.com
When:

1st, 2nd and 3rd Saturday of the month 
from 11:00 am to 12:00 pm

4th FRIDAY of the month from 4:30 pm to 6:00 pm
Check Harrington Community Food Bank  

on Facebook for updates! 
www.facebook.com/harringtonfoodbank
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Support your community and get special business 
directory rates! Contact ads@huckleberrypress.com

for more information. 

For more information follow @HarringtonWashington 
on Facebook or visit the Harrington website at 

www.harringtonbiz.com

Thank you to this month’s Harrington
Community Sponsor: Harrington Food Mart!

7/14  Rummage Sale Fundraiser
 9:00-3:00 @Harrington Opera House
 
7/18  Hotdogs in the Park (Harrington 
 Homemakers)
6:00-7:00 @Harrington City Park

7/20  PTA FREE Outdoor Movie Night
 8:30 @Harrington School Lawn   
 (showing Moana)

Darren Mattozzi swearing in new Superintendent Wayne Massie.
We are pleased to welcome our newest Har-

rington Panther, Superintendent Wayne Massie. 
Mr. Massie was selected from a pool of superinten-
dent candidates to interview with the school board 
last week and then meet with staff and community 
members last Thursday evening. The Harrington 
School Board received excellent, positive feedback 
on Mr. Massie and has offered him the part-time 
superintendent position for next year. Mr. Massie 
comes to Harrington with almost 40 years of public 
education experience. Mr. Massie brings a wealth 
of knowledge, administrative skill and personal ef-
ficacy to the superintendent position. Most recently, 
Mr. Massie has served as the superintendent of the 
Keller School District. Prior to his time in Keller he 
has worked in several districts including Shelton, 
Tekoa and Ferndale. The board is very excited to 
have Mr. Massie on board and is looking forward 
to working with him closely in the coming months.

Harrington Future Business Leaders of America members Travis Bradford, Ben Nguyen, Juul van 
Paris, and Sidney Plaskon competed at the FBLA National Conference held in Baltimore.

A group of 14 kids and adults from Harrington and Sprague just arrived 
home from a 10 day trip to the East Coast.  They enjoyed visiting Boston, 
New York, Philadelphia, Arlington and Williamsburg. It was a wonderful trip 
packed with lots of historical sights and eye opening experiences. Each day 
was spent walking through the city alongside a tour guide with an average of 
6-7 miles per day.

Sue Els (front) Craig Deppner and Ryan Behrens, just a few of 
the folks who attended the first annual Ritzville/Harrington Golf 
Tournament. Bruce Benzal from Ritzville and Randy Behrens from 
Harrington put the tournament together and did an awesome job!


